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Through the Lens  

Photo Contest 
Rothesay Through the Lens Photo Contest 

 

A picture IS worth a thousand words! Thanks to everyone who  

participated in the third annual Through the Lens Photo Contest.   

We received a total of 33 spectacular photos from around Town – 

how fortunate are we to live in such a beautiful place in the world? 

 

Voting took place from August 30th until September 6th and a total 

of 489 “Likes” were recorded.  With a total of 96 “Likes”, we are 

pleased to announce the 2017 Through the Lens Photo Contest  

winner is Sherry Arsenault for her photograph of a boat sailing the 

Kennebecasis River at sunset. 

Congratulations Sherry!  Sherry Arsenault was recognized at the September 11th Council meeting 

 

Thanks again to everyone who participated – and let’s all remember to take a moment to enjoy  

the beauty that surrounds us every day right here in Rothesay! 

 

Alex Holder 

Recreation Coordinator 


